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Portobello Primary School 
Tamerton Drive

Birtley
Chester le Street

DH3 2LY

2022
Dear Parent / Carer

Admissions

I would like to take this opportunity to formally welcome you and your child to Portobello Primary School.  
I hope this will be the beginning of a rewarding and successful partnership.  I offer a very warm welcome as you are joining our school for the very first time or if you have been with us before… welcome back! 

We recognise the vital importance of a smooth transition both academically, socially, and emotionally and it is important for you to meet the staff with any questions you may have. 
In the meantime, we do have some essential paperwork that can be completed by parents and carers in preparation for your child starting school with us.
You will find enclosed with this letter the following documents:
· New Starter /Child’s Data Collection Report
        To be completed and returned to school

· Parental Consent General Permission Form
        To be completed and returned to school

· Free School Meals      
                                     To be completed and returned 







                       to school or to apply direct see below link:

                                                                                                                  Free school meals - Gateshead Council
· School Uniform info                                                     To order online via supplier

· Cool Milk Scheme                                                        If required, apply before child turns 5

· School Meals – universal free school meals in Reception and key Stage 1 – For your info only

· Medication in school 
                                     For your information 
· Pay 360




        For your Information

· Parents Code of Conduct
                                     For your Information
· Easy fundraising                                                          For your information

· Breakfast Club                                                              For your information
We would be grateful if you would complete and return the above forms as soon as possible should you wish for them to be emailed to you please send us a message to the email address below or call to request. 
As you learn more about us you can also find a considerable amount of information on our school website: https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website and on our Facebook page too. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Humphrey – Head Teacher

E: portobelloprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk                                           Tel: 0191 4104571

